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Sound Science: Creative Solutions,

April 24, 2019

Attention: Elizabeth Shelton

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Galveston District
2000 Fort Point Road

Galveston, Texas 77550

RE: Request to Temporarily Suspend the Individual Permit Application for the
Kingwood Marina Project, Harris County, Texas
SWCA Project No. 31824
USACE Permit: SWG-2016-00384

Dear Ms. Shelton:

On behalf of Romerica Investments, LLC, SWCA Environmental Consultants requests to
temporarily suspend processing of the Individual Permit Application SWG-2016-00384, without
prejudice, for the proposed Kingwood Marina Project, within the City of Houston, Harris County,
Texas.

Based on the large volume of comments provided by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE)
on March 28, 2019, as well as the 727 comments received during the Public Comment Period, it
will take several months to conduct the surveys and studies needed to respond fully to these
comments. Based on our recent conversation with you, we understand that if you temporarily
suspend the permit at this time, that we can re-activate the permit once we have responses compiled
and studies completed, without having to re-apply to the USACE. In other words, we will be able
to pick up where we left off, even if we temporarily suspend processing the permit at this time.
Please verify this statement.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this request, please contact me at (281) 617-3217
or tsankey@swca.com.

Sincerely,

A Tl S

R. Thomas Sankey, PWS, CSE
Senior Project Manager / Senior Ecologist
Houston Natural Resources





